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**EXTERNAL**

I am a resident of Staplefield and I strongly object to the new Wetland plan. This is an
unnecessary development which will cause extensive damage to the wildlife and habitats
in this area, including 
crested newts, bats,3 species of owls skylarks grass snakes amongst a rich and diverse
range of wildlife. 

This will change the character of the landscape on the edge of the village forever if it goes
through and it is not necessary. 

Why is there no consideration for the current pumping station to be upgraded to achieve
the new water quality regulations?  This would avoid any change to the landscape and not
destroy wildlife. 

Regards, 

Zoe Carlisle, 
Willow House, Handcross Road, 
Staplefield, RH17 6EJ

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.




